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Holicong Middle School
7th Grade Back to School Night
September 15, 2022 – 6:30 PM
“A” Day

Dear Holicong Parent/Guardian,

We are excited to invite you to attend 7th grade Back to School Night on September 15th, 2022!  It has been a great start to the year and we look forward to having our parents & guardians join us ! The night will begin at 6:30 PM and you will be following your students “A” day schedule (for specials classes).  Please make sure to see the back of the letter as we put a template with times and class schedule that you can fill out to use for the evening.  We will have students complete this and bring home a hard copy to help you navigate the evening.

Back to School Night is a wonderful opportunity for you to visit Holicong for a variety of reasons.  During the evening you will meet the Holicong faculty & staff, hear about team teaching in 7th grade, become acquainted with your child’s daily schedule, and get an overall preview of course requirements and responsibilities.  The night begins in the auditorium where we will provide an overview of the “bigger ticket items” & updates that are most applicable to 7th grade parents.  You will then follow your student’s schedule with 10-minute periods where you will meet the teachers and get an overview for the course for the year. 

We will start promptly at 6:30 in the auditorium so we recommend arriving at 6:20 as the parking lots can get crowded with this many guests on one night.  Please know that you can park in the bus lot and enter those doors as well.  Since this is an “A” day, please understand that you will not be seeing all of the classes that your child will be taking this year.  Our specials courses are scheduled on alternate days and some during other marking periods.  

Thank you for making your child’s education a priority and we look forward to seeing you on Thursday.

Sincerely, 
[image: ]						           [image: ]
Kevin T. Shillingford, Principal				Mike Canelli, Assistant Principal					
Parking Reminders:
The main parking areas are the Holicong/East parking areas, the front bus lot, and the Anderson Road lot at East.  Parking along Holicong Road can be dangerous to you and your vehicle.  Buckingham Township asks that we remind you that there is no parking in the housing development across from Central Bucks East.  Vehicles will be ticketed in that area.
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Student Name _____________________________________

SCHEDULE 

(You can print this and fill it out using your student’s schedule – for specials classes this will be an A Day – we have found this is easier for some than trying to follow it on the app on your phone)
	Time
	Period
	Subject
	Room
	Teacher 

	6:30 – 7:00
	NA
	Welcome and 7th Grade Overview
	Auditorium
	Administration, Team Leaders, & Counselors

	7:05 – 7:15
	1
	
	
	

	7:18 – 7:28
	2
	
	
	

	7:31 – 7:41
	3
	
	
	

	7:44 – 7:54
	4
	
	
	

	7:57 – 8:07
	5
	
	
	

	8:10 – 8:20
	6
	
	
	

	8:23 – 8:33
	7
	
	
	



Students – Please make sure you review your “A” day schedule with your parents and make sure your parents can access your schedule on the Parent Portal!
Parents – We will review the schedule at our opening meeting.  
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